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KHCX Hosts a Studio Dedication 
and Open House. 

On March 7th, KHCX hosted a Studio Dedication and Open House at the 

Alaska Bible Institute.  Pastor Matt McCarter lead the service of dedication 

and Adams Veldstra and the ABI  worship team led worship.  Deb and Jef-

fry Butter hosted the coffee hospitality and Elizabeth Shaw baked two deli-

cious cakes.  There were tours of the KHCX Studio and several guests took 

the opportunity to record their own station ID.  Thanks to all who made this 

special evening possible.  And thank you to all the donors and sponsors who 

make KHCX possible.  

KHCX joined in the Winter Carnival Parade. 

  It’s never too snowy or too cold 

to be part of an afternoon parade.  

We appreciate the dedication of 

Deb, The Colonel, Norma, Zan-

der and Annalee in showing the 

KHCX colors down Pioneer Ave-

nue.               

  The Parade was part of the an-

nual Winter Carnival hosted by 

the Homer Chamber of Com-

merce. 

 There’s no better time than February 

to depart from Homer for a trip to 

Nashville!  KHCX is a new member 

of the National Religious Broadcast-

ers Association and Deb, The Colo-

nel and even Norma (the mini long 

haired Dachshund) all traveled to 

Tennessee to see what was new in 

Christian Broadcasting...and to net-

work with other believers to arrange 

interviews for Deb’s Miracle Monday 

broadcast. 

  While there, Deb made daily call-in 

reports to share the experience of her 

first NRB Convention.  She returned 

with a stack of business cards and the 

phone calls have been coming in  

daily.   

  KHCX also recently joined the  

Alaska Broadcasters Association.   


